
Bucket Drumming! 

Enrollment is open for K to 6 grade and starts Monday August 11th. 

For more information contact the office at Office@NewVistasaz.com or  

Bobby Domings at Info@SanMarcosMusicAcademy.com 

Music Learning Theory supports the importance of developing an 

internal understanding of Rhythm, Dynamics, and Patterns, In 

Bucket Drumming, students also develop Listening, Attention, 

Pattern Awareness and Memory skills. In fact, many piano teach-

ers are adding some bucket drumming to replace the external 

need for a metronome!. 

Best of all, for parents, there is no instrument to purchased. 

Our 2022 Bucket Drumming classes will start September 7th and 

will be held Wednesdays 9/14, 9/21, 9/28, 10/5, 10/19, 10/26, 

11/2, 11/9, 11/16, 11/30, 12/1, 12/8, 12/15, 12/21 at 8:00 am 

Cost is $150.00 for all 15 classes 


